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As I read current existing Oregon law, it already allow landlords sufficient authority 

and right to evict tenants upon violation.  This bill is not only unnecessary, but is 

proposed at the worst time possible, considering our overwhelming homelessness 

situation. I oppose passing of this bill.  


